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Two-hour delay, Wed. Jan 28

Carlisle Barracks personnel will have a 2-hour delay tomorrow (Wednesday, 28 January) for reporting
to work.  Liberal leave is authorized for employees that are not able to report to work.  This does not
apply to emergency essential employees.  

 Students will report to class at 10 a.m. hours.

 Be safe - the strength of the War College is in its people!

 


